
  

 

HEART  TO  HEART  
                                   DECEMBER  2017                                 

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 The Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to announce that $82,500 in scholarship 

awards for 2018 was approved at the March Board Meeting. The Scholarship Committee reviewed applications 

from nine different MSC Provinces located in eight different countries.  Sixty-two MSC seminary students will 

receive financial assistance. Through the generosity of our supporters since 1967 this is the highest annual award 

the Sacred Heart Foundation has given in scholarships.  

 

The mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation is to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the education of 

future priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  
 

Thank you for making these scholarships possible.  

 

Foundation Awards 61 Scholarships 

MSC Province # of awards 

USA Colombia 8 

Brazil (Curitiba)  7 

Brazil (Rio de Janeiro) 1 

Cameroon 13 

Ecuador 3 

Fiji 4 

India 11 

Indonesia 10 

Korea 5 

President’s Remarks  

I would like to thank Jayme St. Croix for serving as President for the past two years and leading the 

Foundation as we celebrated our 50th Anniversary milestone. In moving forward into the next 50 

years we are launching a revised website,  updated facebook and now Instagram accounts.  Please be 

sure to check them out.   
 

Join us in Congratulating Lisa L’Huillier Ruggiero as a new member of the Watertown City Council.  I would 

also like to welcome Sabrina Rizzo as our new administrative assistant at the Foundation office.  Sabrina a 

recent graduate of Jefferson Community College with an associates in Liberal Art/ Human Services. 
 

The 3rd Annual Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament planning is underway and we are looking forward to 

your support through participation, hole sponsor ship or raffle tickets.  It is through generous supporters like you 

that we continue to support the MSC seminarians.  
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Sacred Heart 

Foundation 
______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 

 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Bruce Bezanilla 

Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Cleveland Calhoun, Sr. 
Walter P. Cummings 

Paul DiFabion 

John Gaffney 
Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 

John Hill 

William R. Jesmore, CPA 

Mary McDonald Mascott 
Nancy A. Navarra 

Linda Petrie 

John T. Tucker 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Thomas J. Bruno 

Vice-President 

Daniel Villa 

Treasurer 
Tamasina Sharlow, CPA 

Secretary 

Frank Reff 
~~~ 

William Caprara 

Frances Calarco 
Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 

Lisa L’Huillier 

Julie Hutchins 
Nancy McCabe 

Anthony Marra 

Kathy Moran 
Patrick Signor 

Jayme St. Croix  
 

STAFF 
Business Manager—Julie Moots 

Administrative Assistant—Sabrina Rizzo 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

INSTAGRAM 
sacred_heart_foundation 

Save the Date: Saturday, June 30, 2018 
 

Come join in celebration of Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC  60 years of Priesthood. 
The Sacred Heart Foundation would like to Congratulate Fr. Pierre Aubin on his 

upcoming 60th Anniversary of Ordination.  It is because of Fr. Aubin and his insight that 

the Sacred Heart Foundation exists.    

Mass 4:00 PM St. Vincent of Paul Church, Cape Vincent  

Reception 5:00 pm: Rectory Lawn Kanady St., Cape Vincent, NY 

Dinner 6:00 pm: Rectory Lawn 

If you are over age 70 ½, Here’s why you should donate directly from 

your IRA 
 

Are you turning 70 ½ this year?  Has your financial institution told you that you 

have to take a required minimum distribution from your IRA?  Are you thinking to 

yourself, “I don’t really need that money”?  If so, it may make sense to call your 

financial advisor and ask her to set up a charitable distribution directly from your 

IRA. 
 

Individuals over age 70 ½ can donate up to $100,000 from an IRA directly to a 

qualified charity without triggering any federal income taxes.  Under the qualified 

charitable distributions provision, you request a distribution from your IRA and 

provide your financial advisor with the name and address of the qualifying charity.  

The distribution can be sent directly to the charity of your choice…like the Sacred 

Heart Foundation! 
 

There are a number of potential tax benefits to you for making a charitable 

contribution directly from your IRA. 
 

Income tax on the distribution is avoided, even if you do not itemize deductions 

and even if your gifts exceed the percentage of income limits for charitable 

deductions. 

The distribution does not increase your adjusted gross income for purposes of 

reducing itemized deductions, nor does it limit the amount of deductible 

medical expenses or miscellaneous itemized deductions or increase the 

taxation of your Social Security benefits 

It the state you live in determines taxable income based on federal adjusted 

gross income, there is no state income tax on the distribution, even if the 

state does not allow the charitable deduction 
 

Maybe now is the time to speak to your financial advisor or tax professional to see 

if a gift to the Sacred Heart Foundation directly from your IRA makes sense for 

you. 

Recently the Sacred Heart Foundation received a bequest left by Ruth Condon. 

Her dedication and support of the Sacred Heart Foundation and our mission will be 

perpetuated yearly in a named scholarship in her memory.  This marks the 51st 

named scholarship that the foundation gives out yearly to seminarians studying to be 

priests of the MSC.   
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Sponsor the Annual Dinner Benefit  

 Space is now available in the dinner booklet for Business and/or Family sponsorship. 
 

If you have a business and wish to have it listed, or if you wish to have a 

family sponsorship, please contact the Sacred Heart Foundation at (315) 

782-3344 or visit our website to submit a sponsorship form. Forms are 

due by July 15, 2018. 
This year we will be running  a circular in the Watertown Daily Times. The ad will 

be larger than previous years for the same price.  

 

We hope you will support the Annual Benefit Dinner as a Sponsor.  
 

  Welcome to our Newest Board Members 
The Sacred Heart Foundation in Watertown is pleased to announce that Francee Calarco, of D.L. Calarco Funeral 

Home, and Nancy McCabe, Retired DOT, have joined the Board of Directors starting January 2018.  

Nancy McCabe is a native of  Water town and a member  of Sacred Hear t Par ish.  She is 

retired from the Department of Transportation after 33 years of service. Nancy is married to 

Joseph McCabe and a mother of two beautiful daughters , Terri L. (Jimmy) Coffey and Sara M. 

(George) Tapinekis. Nancy has three grandchildren  Brenna, Danny, and Dylan Coffey that she 

loves spending time with. Having previously been a member of the Board of Directors, Nancy 

has returned to continue supporting the mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

 

Frances A. (Francee) Calarco lives on Keyes Avenue in Water town. 

Francee has been a licensed funeral director and manager with her father at D.L. Calarco Funeral 

Home, Inc. for the past 34 years. Francee is involved with her the community, serving on the 

Flower Memorial Library board, the Jefferson County Historical Society board, the Hospice of 

Jefferson County board, the Watertown Noon Rotary Club, and is the treasurer for the Jefferson 

Lewis Funeral Directors Association. She enjoys knitting, her dog Rosie and cat Sophia. 

Sacred Heart Foundation 

Board Elects New Officers 
 

The selection of officers for the 2018 Board of 

Directors.  Thomas J. Bruno will be serving as 

President with Dan Villa  as Vice-President.  Tamasina 

Sharlow will be returning as Treasurer, and Frank Reff 

joins the executive committee as Secretary. Jayme St. 

Croix is our Past President and Fr. Vincent T. Freeh 

will continue as the MSC representative. 

Congratulations to our new officers and thank you for 

serving on the Sacred Heart Foundation Board of 

Directors.  

From Left to right Thomas J. Bruno, President; Daniel Villa, Vice-

President; Tamasina Sharlow, Treasurer; Frank Reff, Secretary; 

Jayme St. Croix, Past President; and Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC, 

Province Representative. 

Size Donation 

1/8 page $40.00 

1/4 page $80.00 

1/2 page $150.00 

Full Page $250.00 
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rd

 Annual Frank Caprara  

Memorial   

Golf Tournament 

Ives Hill Country Club 

Wednesday, June 20,  2018 

Registration starts at 8 AM – Shotgun start at 10 AM 

Dinner and Awards immediately after the Tournament 

Captain and Crew - $360/Team 

Singles Welcome—$90/player 
Fee includes: Golf, Cart, Skins, Mulligans, Dinner Buffet,  

Prizes, a Chance at TWO hole in one contests, and a Com-

plimentary Hot Dog /Hamburger at the turn. 
“Special Golf Contests” 

Hole in One Contests 
 

Men’s and Women’s 

Closest to the pin  

Closest to the line 

Don’t forget to send in your $100.00 

for a Hole sponsorship  

Or you can register online @ 

www.sacredheartfoundation.com/golf 

Application forms will be available through: 

the Sacred Heart Foundation website  

or by contacting  

Tom Bruno Sr.: (315) 782-0436 

Dan Villa: (315) 649-2172 

Julie Moots: Foundation Office 

(315) 782-3344 

Proceeds Benefit  

Sacred Heart Foundation 
 

All proceeds from the golf tournament aid in  

supporting our mission to raise funds to 

provide  

financial assistance for the education of those  

studying to become future priests and brothers of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart. 

Raffle Ticket Drawing June 20, 2018 
Use the form below to purchase raffle tickets.  All raffle tickets must be returned to the Foundation office no later 

than July 10, 2018 to be included in the drawing. 

 Print Name: _____________________________ 

 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Phone #  _______________                                  Number of tickets you wish to purchase_______________ 

 

Ticket Cost:   $20.00 for 10 tickets                Prizes :  1st place—$500.00   2nd place—$300.00  3rd place—$200.00 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=golf+images&view=detailv2&qft=+filterui%3aphoto-clipart&id=D9F5127820D3E01BF694CA47B6F6B67BDE843DBE&selectedIndex=190&ccid=YfehPlOS&simid=608046174960095078&thid=OIP.M61f7a13e53922185add4cafd852f02b6o0
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I’m A  2018 Foundation Member 
These individuals and businesses have paid dues for their 2018 membership as recorded  

Payments received from January 1, 2018  to March 5, 2018 
Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

Larry & Vickie Ambeau 
Doug & Mary Anderson 

John Andrew 
Sr. Mary William Argy, SSJ 

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

William & Mary Lynn Barden 
Sarah Barden-Schantz 

Sr. Judith Baumert, SSJ 

Edmund Becker 
John & Christine Bedard 

Randolph Belina 
Mary Jane Bertrand 

Timothy & Margaret Brady 

Bill & Lori Brennan 
Sean & Jennifer Brett 

Robert & Joanne Brownyard 
Thomas Bruno, Jr. 

Thomas & Sandra Bruno 

Sylvia Buduson 
Nick Buduson 

Richard Burnett 

Melvin Busler, Jr. 
Joseph Butler, Jr. 

Alfred & Virginia Calligaris 
William & Tana Caprara 

Nate Carbone 

Catherine Carr 
Marlene Casey 

Connie Cavallario 
Gary & Ann Charlebois 

Michael & Penny Clark 

Fr. Martin Cline 
Peter & Susan Clough 

Timothy & Toni Cochis 

Margaret Cook 
Sr. Janet Coseo, SSJ 

Deborah Jo Cox 
James Crescenzi 

Rose Crupi 

Pat Crupi 
Anthony Crupi 

Roy & Karen Culbertson 

Donald Calarco 
Anthony Decilles 

Rosetta Decilles 
David & Anne Delles 

Thomas & Nancy DeLosh 

Verna Docteur 
Glenn Dodge 

William & Donna Donahue 

William & Carol Dulmage 
Steven & Regina Elliott 

Patricia Fanning 
James & Madeline Farrell 

Amelia Fazio 

Frank & Catherine Fazio 
Sr. Mary Louis Fiedler, SSJ 

Paul & Betty Fitzgerald  
Grace Flynn 

William & Amy Flynn 

Stephen & Judy Foy 
Neil & Delinda Fuller 

F. Joseph & Ann Fusco 

John Gaffney 
Robert Gefell 

Rick & Michelle Gefell 
Mary Gosier 

Glenn & Maureen Gough 

Josephine Grant 
Eric & Janet Gregware 

Helen Guardino-Trimm 
John & Sharon Hammond 

Beverly Harding 

Bev Hennigan 
John & Sally Hentze 

John & Clara Hermann 

George Hetzler 
Herman & Berry Hetzler 

Robert Humphrey 
Paul & Janet Ingro 

Anthony & Mary Izzo 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco, MSC 
William & Joyce Jesmore 

Herbert Jollett 

David Kamide 
Robert & Antoinette Keggins 

Chester & Antoinette Kubis 
Charles & Lisa Ruggiero 

Rev. Arthur LaBaff 

Beverly Lamica 
Mary Lanfear 

Rev. Terry LaValley 

Mark & Joanne Lavarnway 
Roseanne Laverty 

James & Constance Leana 
Joseph & Toni Leone 

Mary Joan Liscomb 

Ann Loftus 
Sr. Mary Eamon Lyng, SSJ 

Richard & Maureen Maigret 
William & Judith Marmon 

Dennis Marshall 

John & Viola Martin 
Anthony & Mary Martocci 

Ted & Mary Mascott 

Verna Mason 
Joseph & Nancy McCabe 

James & Joanne McClusky 
Alice Mary McDermott 

John & Claire McGowan 

William McGurrin 
Patricia McIlroy 

Matthew McKenna 
Barbara Meyerdierks 

John & Joan Mitchell 

John & Jean Monigan 
Arthur & Carolyn Montondo 

Edward Montrois 

Michael & Kathy Moran 
Cataldo & Kay Morgia 

Eileen Morrison 
William Murrock 

Amy Murrock 

Todd & Kimberly Murrock 
Michel Natali 

David & Nancy Navarra 

Mike & Patricia O’Driscoll 
Lyola O’Reilly 

Virginia Palumbo 
Br. Jean Paradis, MSC 

Rosemary Patenaude 

Sr. Mary Patrick Murphy, SSJ 
Patrick & Judith Pearson 

Ronald & Celia Perciaccante 

Antonio Perfetto 
Stephen & Madelyn Perry 

Linda Petrie 
Philip Priolo 

Betty Reff 

Frank Reff 
Joseph & Carol Rich 

Keith Robbins 
Terrence & Maria Roche 

Thomas  & Laurie Roman 

Roy & Shirley Sauter 
Sally Scanlon 

Frank & Susan Schepis 

Duane & Rosemary Schwendy 
Helen Sciarra 

Ruth Seaman 
James & Tamasina Sharlow 

Eric & Sarah Sharlow 

Dolores Signor 
Patrick & Julie Signor 

Bernard Slate 
Phyllis Smith 

Mark & Carole Thompson 

Paul & Lynn Trimper 
John & Mary Lou Trombly 

John Tucker 

Samuel Tufo 
Daniel & Nancy Villa 

Frederick & Gloria Washer 
Gary & Kim West 

Helen West 

Harold Wiley 
Suzanne Williams 

Dorothy Wirth 

A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more than the minimum dues each year.   

Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

Northern Glass, Co. S.T.A.T. Communications, Inc. Sisters of St. Joseph 

 2018 Business Memberships 
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In Recognition of Connie Cavallarion 

“89th Birthday” 

By Dcn. Bernard Slate 

In Recognition of Roy & Shirley Sauter 

By Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

In Recognition of Fr. Ted Crosby 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

In Recognition of Roy & Shirley Sauter 

By Mrs. Patricia McIlroy 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of You Dr. Robert Heldt 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

By Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Page 

Thinking of You Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

By Mr. & Mrs. David Delles 

Thinking of You Joyce Surace 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 

Thinking of You Lucille Pellegrino 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of You Roy & Karen Culbertson 

By Sr. Mary Patrick Murphy, SSJ 

Thinking of You Sr. Mary Patrick Murphy, SSJ 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 

Dinner Book Tribute 
Space is now available in the dinner 

book for Memorial Tributes to 

deceased friends and relatives, or a 

Living Tribute to honor a living 

relative or friend. 
 

If you have remembered someone in 

the past, a renewal form will be 

mailed to you.  We hope you will 

renew your tribute. Contact the 

Sacred Heart Foundation office at 

(315) 782-3344 or visit our website 

to submit a form. Forms are due July 1, 2018 
 

This year the memorials will be running in a circular in 

the Watertown Daily Times. They will be larger than 

previous years for the same price. An envelope is 

enclosed for your convenience. Photos can be submitted 

by email to: mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

Size Donation 

1/8 page $25.00 

1/4 page $50.00 

1/2 page $100.00 

Full Page $200.00 

1/2 page  

with photo 

 

$125.00 

Full page  

with photo 

 

$225.00 

In Memory of Cleveland Calhoun, Sr. 

Ms. Celine Calhoun 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Carman 

Mr. H. Edward Chamberlain 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Darling 

Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Furlotte 

Figure Skating Club of Watertown 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Mrs. Mary Ingerson-Mulchy 

Ms. Krista Kittle 

Mr. William Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. David O’Neil 

Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante 

Ms. Theresa Quintin 

Mr. Antonio Perfetto 

Mr. Rande Richardson 

Ms. Shirley Sinclair 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Smyth 

Mr. Henry Stewart 

Ms. Linda Swan 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Thiebeau 

Mr. & Mrs. Jon Vespa 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Villa 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ward 

Cleveland Calhoun Sr.   
March 13, 1934 -January 7, 2018 

 

Cleveland served on the  Board 

of  Directors  for  12 years .  

During his time on the board, 

Cleveland served as President 

for several years. It was 

through his efforts that the 

Annual Benefit Dinner was 

initiated and continues to this 

day.  Recently Cleveland was 

inducted into the Honorary 

Council in recognition of his 

support and contributions to the Sacred Heart 

Foundation. The Board of Directors and Honorary 

Council would like to extend our gratitude and 

appreciation for his years of support and the important 

role he had in the Annual Benefit Dinner. 

Please keep his family in your prayers 
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
November 5, 2017 -  March 5, 2018 

DONOR                                _       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                  _                     IN MEMORY OF 

Sr. Mary William Argy, SSJ 

Ms. Susan Carlin 

Ms. Ruth Condon 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Coseo 

Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Izzo 

Ms. Rosemary Jellish 

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lacasse 

Mr. & Mrs. James Lafferty 

Dr. & Mrs. Carl Marchetti 

Mr. & Mrs. John Martin 

Mr. William McGurrin 

Mrs. Barbara Meyerdierks 

Mr. & Mrs. Tom Moore 

Mr. &  Mrs. Stephen Perry 

Mrs. Sally Scanlon 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Rev. Leo Wiley 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ........................... Adrienne DeCicco 
Mr. John Manfred.............................................. Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson ................................ Agnes Gaffney 
Mr. William McGurrin ......................................... Agnes Miller 
Mr. Paul Cook ................................................... Angeline Cook 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................ Bessie DeLosh 
Dcn. Bernard Slate  ..................................... Bette A. Shampine 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott.................................... Charlotte Hall 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC ........................................ Charlotte Hall 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .................................... Charlotte Hall 
Mr. David Kamide .................................... Christopher Kamide 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .................................. Clarence Eckhoff, Jr. 
Mr. John Gaffney ................................................ Dante Morgia 
Mrs. Lyola O’Reilly .......................................... David O’Reilly 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ...........................Debra McGuire 
Mr. George Hetzler .......................................... Dolores Mengel 
Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard ...................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC ......................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ...................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini ..................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Mrs. Sally Scanlon ............................... Dominic (Mego) Doldo 
Mr. George Hetzler .................................................. Don Auble 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................ Duke Snider 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC .................................. Elizabeth DeLosh 
Mr. William McGurrin ......................................... Fr. Dan Cipar 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ....................... Fr. Robert Stephenson 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................... Francis Mussot 
Mrs. Catherine Carr ........................................... Francis Mussot 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ............................... Francis Mussot 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey ................................. Frank Wujcik 
Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Grant.................................. George Towsley 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey .................................. Gregg Aubin 
Mrs. Rosemary Burns ........................................James D. Burns 
Mrs. Martha Matlick ................................................ James Hart 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ................................. Janet Schmeltz 
Mr. George Hetzler .................................................. Jean Auble 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Elliott....................................... Jean Howell 

Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser ............................................... Jill Ose 
Mr. & Mrs. Rick Gefell ..................................... John Gallagher 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ................. Jolanda M. Wilson 
Mr. Frank Reff ........................................................ Joseph Reff 
Mrs. Rosemary Burns .......................................... Karl R. Burns 
Mr. John Gaffney ..................................... Kathryn E. Bezanilla 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ....................... Kathryn E. Bezanilla 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ...................... Kathryn E. Bezanilla 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .................................. Kathryn E. Bezanilla 
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson ....................... Kathryn E. Bezanilla 
Mr. David Kamide ............................................. Leona Kamide 
Mrs. Beverly Harding ................................................. Lila Ryan 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................. Margaret Ryan 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Maigret ........ Maigret and Beilein families 
Mr. Frank Reff ......................................................... Marie Fisk 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ................................................... Marie Leary 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Martin Weaver 
Dcn. Bernard Slate .......................................... Mary Curtsinger 
Mrs. Patricia McIlroy ........................................ Mary E. Brefka 
Mr. John Gaffney ................................ Msgr. Robert McCarthy 
Mrs. Patricia McIlroy .......................... Msgr. Robert McCarthy 
Mr. William Murrock .......................... Msgr. Robert McCarthy 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady .................. Msgr. Robert McCarthy 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................ Nancy Sanderson 
Mrs. June Loftus ..................................................... Peter Loftus 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .................................. Peter O’Brien 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Capone ............................... Peter O’Brien 
Mr. George Hetzler ............................................. Richard Davis 
Mr. Richard Aldrich ............................................... Rita Aldrich 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ................................. Rigor C. Long 
Mrs. Beverly Harding ......................... Sally (Bourcy) Converse 
Ms. Pauline Johnson ........................................... Sholett Family 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ......................... Susan Fitzgerald 
Mr. & Mrs. F. Joseph Fusco ................................... Tana Tarzia 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................. Terry Rigabar 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy .......... Veronica (Bonnie) Snyder 
Mrs. Pauline Johnson .......................................... Welch Family 
Mr. Kenneth Baker ............................................... Wilma Baker 

Thank You 

“Thank You to Ives Hill Country Club” 

From Tamasina Sharlow 

“Thank You to Jayme & JoAnne St. Croix” 

From Dcn. Bernard Slate 

“Thank You to Michael & Jan Joyce” 

From Dcn. Bernard Slate 
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Sacred Heart Foundation 
Established 1967 

668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York 13601 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Mission Statement 
The Sacred Heart Foundation spreads the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for the 

education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world. 

Getting to Know Those You Support 

 Scholarship Funds for 2018 Reach Beyond Borders 
 

Eugenio Filho from Santa Catarina Brasil. Before he joined the MSC he was a teacher  of 

special and inclusive education.  Eugenio tells us that he was enchanted by the spirituality of 

the MSC and the simplicity of life.  Besides his studies he enjoys soccer, hiking, and 

participating in community life.   Eugenio recently celebrated his 30th birthday and is 

currently in his third year of theology studies.  

 

Mateus Borodiak from Parana Brasil. After spending time as a child participating in 

Missionary Childhood with the MSC and getting to know them better as an adult Mateus 

decided to join the MSC in 2016.   He is interested in music, art, photography, poetry, and 

currently is focused on his philosophy courses.   

 

Please keep Eugenio and Mateus  as well as all our scholarship recipients in your prayers as they continue in 

their studies.  Thank you for all your support it is through your donations that we are able to provide the 

financial support they need.  


